
Year 5 Peek at the Week 
15th December 2023 

Our Learning 
This week, we finished off our Christmas stockings 
whilst also learning all about the Christmas Story. In 
RE, we used our detective skills to unpick various ver-
sions of this story.  

In maths, continued to focus on fractions. Here, we  
consolidated learning this half term.  

In English, we edited our work based on the picture 
book Azzi to ensure that our speeches were as power-
ful and emotive as possible.   

Next term, in PSHRE, we will be looking at Dreams 
and Goals. Here we will focus on the values of hope 
and trust.  

Next term,  we will also start our new topic– Explo-
ration, Environments & Empires, by exploring the 
planets in our solar system and create our very own 
celestial body to write about.  

In maths, we will start our new top of multiplica-
tion, where we will be exploring new strategies to 
multiply 4 digits by 1 digit and 2 digits by 2 digits.  

In English, after Christmas, we will be focusing on 
space-themed non-chronological reports in which 
the children will create their own planets and write 
about them. We will also be watching One Small Step
– a story about a girl called Luna– and will retell this 
narrative in our own words. 

Important Dates / Reminders 
Back in school: Thursday 4th Jan 2024 

James Carter Poetry Day: 12th Jan 

 

 

 

In DT we challenged ourselves, by using our sewing 
skills to create our own Christmas stockings.  

 

 

    Significant Achievement Award 

                                                                5Dawe:  Rahma    5Maple: Harveer    5Ofili:  Tyler 

Word of the Week: introduced in January  

Remember to read 3 times a week and practise your timetables on Rockstar Maths and Doodle Maths. 

Contact us: year5@prioryschool.com                  01628 600300 


